
 

St. Joe’s in Montvale would like to invite all girls registered in grades 9-12 at IHA 

and AHA to try out for their 2020-21 Varsity cheerleading team. The girls will 

cheer for the SJR Varsity Football team and Varsity basketball team. 

Due to the circumstances we will be having a virtual tryout. Please follow the link 

below to signup and further information will follow. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKWg5ffOv02iUq0-9vyye6xOG5DdLvyjJkj7eM

WAATcL99yw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Any questions, please contact ​Mary Carpentieri​ 201-679-7935 or 

patcnj@verizon.net 
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